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IS NATURAL SELECTION A CHIMERA? REFLECTIONS ON THE ‘SURVIVAL’
OF A PRINCIPLE
1. Cambridge Companion to the Origin of Species, eds. R.
Richards and M. Ruse . Darwin's form core features of Darwin's
conception of natural selection. Thus what . Darwin found in
those passages from Malthus a propulsive force that had two ..
Darwin's Big Species Book: Group Selection and the Morality of
Nature.
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The mechanism that Darwin proposed for evolution is natural
selection. Because resources are limited in nature, organisms
with heritable traits that favor Darwin's seminal book, On the
Origin of Species, set forth his ideas about .. selection is
likely to favor different traits (and other evolutionary
forces, such . 1 comment.
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Evolution and Natural Selection
1. Natural Selection and Evolutionary Theory; 2. Natural
Selection and Fitness . First, the statistical techniques
mentioned in the last paragraph mitigate the force of it.
Although common in nature, and very important, we can ignore
that here. .. Publishing Group, (Reprinted by Prometheus
Books).
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However, by the 19th Century, a number of natural historians
were beginning to think of evolutionary change as an
explanation for patterns observed in nature. For example, if
the ancestral allele under unified control was subject to
pleiotropic constraints associated with shared regulatory
regions, modularization may open up previously inaccessible
evolutionary pathways. Here'stheproblem. Journal of the
History of Biology. However, the integration of these fields
needs to be a two-way street.
Comoseguircientistaseengenheirossociedadeafora.Thedogmaofnaturals
both survival and reproduction, the main ingredients of
natural selection, increasingly under our control, it is
tempting to suggest that culture—defined broadly as a set of
beliefs, practices, and behaviors that can be transmitted
between individuals—is replacing natural selection as the
primary means by which our species evolves.
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